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Press Release 
For Immediate Release: 
 
June 23, 2022 
 
SIGNAL AT 21ST AND NORRIS INTERSECTION TO BE INACTIVE MONDAY, 
JUNE 27, 2022 
 

CLOVIS, NM – The City of Clovis Public Works Department will work on the traffic 
signal at the intersection of 21st Street and Norris Street on Monday, June 27, 2022, from 
approximately 7:00a.m. to 5:00p.m. Stop signs indicating a four-way stop will be placed 
at this intersection. The public is asked to please adhere to all signs and to seek alternate 
routes during this time. 
 
For questions regarding the signal work, please contact the Public Works Department at 
(575) 769-2376. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


